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BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 

OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI 

} In the Matter of Citizens Long Distance 
Company's Revised Intrastate Long Distance 
Message Telecommunications Service Tariff 
Filing 

} Case No. TT-2000-277 
} 

} 

NOTICE SHORTENING TIME IN WHICH TO RESPOND 

On October 14, 1999, Citizens Long Distance Company (Citizens 

LD} filed proposed revisions to its PSC Mo. No. 1 Intrastate Long 

Distance Message Telecommunications Service Tariff (File No. 200000360} . 

The filing bore an effective date of November 14, 1999. However, 

Citizens LD included a request for expedited approval of the tariff 

filing and requested that its tariff filing become effective on October 

20, 1999, or as soon thereafter as possible. Citizens LD proposes to add 

Directory Assistance to its service offering, with fixed charges per call 

to be applied at $0.90 each. 

The Staff of the Missouri Public Service Commission (Staff} 

filed a memorandum on October 20, 1999, indicating that it has reviewed 

the proposed tariff sheets and has no objections to Citizens LD's request 

for the proposed tariff service and rate to become effective on an 

expedited schedule. Staff recommended that the Commission approve, as 

of October 20, 1999, or at the Commission's earliest convenience, 

Citizens LD's proposed tariff revisions. 



In order that Citizen LD' s proposed tariff revisions may be 

considered expeditiously, all interested parties are hereby notified that 

any response to the proposed tariff sheets, or to the Staff's memorandum, 

must be filed on or before October 27, 1999. 
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Dated at Jefferson City, Missouri, 
on this 21st day of October, 1999. 

Ruth, Regulatory Law Judge 
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BY THE COMMISSION 

/hL lfi~Ms 
Dale Hardy Roberts 
Secretary/Chief Regulatory Law Judge 
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PUBUC SERVICE COMMISSION 


